
December 8, 2014

Jerome Torres

Districting Commission, Chairman
276 Fourth Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Dear Chairman Torres,

IYs with regret that I' m submitting my resignation on the Districting Commission
effective immediately.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

a.
Patricia E Chavez


